Elmer, Linda
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From: Andrea Urban <andrea.urban@cru.org>
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 12:10 AM
To: Owczarski, Jim; Elmer, Linda
Subject: HPC and solar panels

To whom it may concern,

I am writing in response to a letter I received re: my neighbor at 2843 N. Grant Blvd installing solar panels on
the roof of his house. I received said letter approximately 2 days after seeing the solar panels already installed
on his roof and thinking how terrible they look and wondering how in the world could they have passed the
Historic Preservation Commission review. So, obviously, I'd like to state my objection to the solar panels being
installed. They are not in keeping with the age and integrity of the house, block, or Boulevard.

Thank you,
Andrea Urban

Andrea Urban
414-344-1457
andrea.urban(@cru.org
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